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I'm writing this morning to voice my opposition to the following bills:  
H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891 
 
As a single female, this bill would cripple my ability to carry any currently legally owned pistols, which are some 
of the most popular self defense pistols in use today. I have been a victim of 2 home invasions in the past 25 
years and I'm appalled that these poorly written bills would even be considered. They are  very clearly written 
by people who have little to no knowledge about firearms or hownthese bills will effect legal owners. These bills 
will do nothing for public safety but will only make criminals out of current law abiding citizens such as 
myself.  My family fought for our rights protected by our 2nd Ammendment since before this nation was 
founded and as a female in this state I am opposed to alm of these bills. 
 
Thank you, Kendra Furman 
27 Banner Ln 
Tiverton, RI 02878 
401-633-4286 
Yahoo Mail - Email Simplified 


